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Hello. We are writing to express our opposition to the dock proposal at 6789 NE Bergman Rd in Little Manzanita
Bay. We have the home at 6610 NE Bayview Blvd on the south shore of Little Manzanita Bay. We spend a lot of
time kayaking in the bay as well as enjoying the view. We enjoy the variety of wildlife in the bay and feel that the
construction and existence of such a big dock and the accompanying boat lifts and vessels would negatively impact
the wildlife as well as our enjoyment of the bay itself. We are also concerned about the precedent this would set to
others wanting to construct such a large dock in this quiet and beautiful part of the island.

Thank you for consideration of our opinion on this matter.

Best,
Katy and Clay Levit
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